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What a difference a week makes. When many people in Mobile were recovering from “raising the roof” 
during Mardi Gras, the contractor on the project set about razing the roof in a different way. 
Demolition of the community center building began on Wed., Feb. 10, 2016 and was essentially 
complete in less than a week. Demolition and excavation occurred through the rest of the month.

Contacts:
General Contractor Yates Construction George Yates Phone: 228‐348‐0608 gyates@wgyates.com
Construction Manager APSI CM Jack Solari Phone: 214-683-7987 jack.solari@apsicm.com

GROUNDBREAKING NEWS: The official groundbreaking ceremony will be a highlight for the project in 
the next month. All invited guests are reminded to arrive early and allow for extra time to pass through 
security at the Campbell Courthouse prior to start of the ceremony at 2:00 pm on Friday, March 11, 
2016. You must be on the guest list in order to attend the ceremony. Contact Ms. Amy Rice with any 
questions or to get on the guest list.

DIRT WORK: Excavation or “dirt work” will be the main construction activity taking place in March. 
Getting the excavation of the site down to the foundation level will allow for the start of the test pile 
program which is a process of validating that the soils and piles will support the designed loads. 
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